
SUN HATS REMINDER 

During Term 4 all children 
need to have a sunhat/cap 

when they are outside.  

 

 

 

Children who do not have a 
hat to wear at break times will 
be required to sit in 
designated shade areas. 
Please support your child by 
ensuring they have a hat at 

school. 

MERIT AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following merit award 

recipients from the last couple 

of weeks of Term 3: 

Emosi Nabenu, Shiv Patel, 
Lepa Sofara, Marley Waaka, 
Ernett Foliaki, Patrick Taliaoa, 

Acacia Lemanu, Nylee 
Dawson, Alex Le, Marie Breen, 
Hannah Dennis, Caroline 
Manu, Stephen Smith, Mee 
Teatao, Salmaan Ali, Monalisa 
Tupou, Aryan Maharaj, Rahzel 
Solomon-Slade, Rayna Lal, 
Tommee Paeu, Lucas Makiha, 
Lennix Loseli, AJ Taliaoa, Ana 
Manu, Faiza Gulzar, Mele 
Pauu, Rishav Singh, Cohen   
Sia-Tuiletufuga, Pauline 

Lolohea, Daniel Tavalea. 

 

WELCOME BACK 

We hope you had a great break 
and you are as excited as we are 

to be back for Term 4.  

Term 4 is often one of the busiest 
terms of the year and this year is 
no different,  we have lots going 

on.  

Don’t forget to ‘like us’ on 
facebook to stay up to date with 

school events.  

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool  

 

LEARNING THIS TERM 

As a school,  we will continue to 
learn about the Economic World 

as our topic for Term 4.   

 

 

 

 

Students are learning about the 
ways in which people participate 
in economic activities and about 
the consumption, production, 
and distribution of goods and 
services.  

Our pupils will develop an 
understanding of their role in the 
economy and of how economic 
decisions affect individuals and 
communities.  

SHAKE OUT DAY 

Everyone everywhere should 

know the right action to take 

before, during and after an 

earthquake. Thursday 15 

October is the International 

ShakeOut Day of Action and 

Fairburn School will be taking 

part by practising our lockdown 

procedure at 9:15am.  

Please try to avoid coming onto 

the school grounds during our 

lockdown between 9:10am and 

10:15am. Thank you in 

advance. 

 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sabula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  

GOOD NEWS! St Mary’s Preschool located at eh Anglican Trust for Women and Children 10 Beatty 

ST, Otahuhu are offering children over the age of 3yrs the opportunity to attend 30 hours a week 
FREE OF CHARGE. Call in and see them for more details or call 09 276 3729. 

KEDGLEY MUSIC CENTRE are now taking enrolments for 2016! Clarinet, Drums, Flute & Guitar lessons 

available at $80 for the year. Please cal 09 277 7043 or email kedgleymusic@xtra.co.nz 

NOTICES 

Wednesday 14th October 2015 Term 4, Week 1 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
 

THURSDAY 15TH OCTOBER 

SHAKE OUT DAY 

 

FRIDAY 23RD OCTOBER 

WORLD POLIO DAY 

 

MONDAY 26TH OCTOBER 

LABOUR DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

 

THURSDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 

KIDS FOR KIDS CONCERT 

 

FRIDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 

CULTURAL GROUP SHARING 

 

THURSDAY 19TH NOVEMBER 

WRITING CELEBRATION  

(AT OTAHUHU LIBRARY) 

 

FRIDAY 4TH DECEMBER 

INTERMEDIATE SCHOLL ATHLETICS 

 

WEDNESDAY 9TH DECEMBER 

REPORTS COMING HOME 

 

TUESDAY 15TH DECEMBER 

END OF TERM 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool  

 

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 


